






























































































































































































This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

9/15/2023 4:56:25 PM

in

Case No(s). 23-0850-EL-BLN

Summary: Letter of Notification Poth Extension East and West electronically filed by
Hector Garcia-Santana on behalf of AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc..


